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Mr. Cobb is a licensed Professional Engineer and a Certified Public Manager with more than 30 
years of waste and cleanup program experience.  Mr. Cobb has been with ADEM since 1987.  
During his ADEM career, he has worked in progressively challenging roles as a hazardous waste 
permitting and corrective action project manager, as supervisor of the RCRA hazardous waste 
permitting and corrective action program, and more than 18 years as program manager for 
permitting, corrective action, compliance and enforcement, and hazardous waste notifications for 
RCRA, CERCLA, Voluntary Cleanup, and Brownfields programs.   
 
Mr. Cobb has also actively participated in various EPA-State workgroups and in national forums 
with DOD on various hazardous waste management and cleanup issues since the early 1990’s, 
and has served in numerous leadership roles with the Association of State and Territorial Solid 
Waste Management Officials.   
 
Currently, Mr. Cobb is the Chief of the of the Alabama Department of Environmental 
Management’s Land Division.  In this position, Mr. Cobb provides executive management and 
leadership of ADEM’s waste and remediation related regulatory programs, including hazardous 
waste (RCRA), hazardous substances cleanup (CERCLA), groundwater, petroleum storage tanks 
(UST), solid waste, scrap tires, drycleaner, brownfield’s and voluntary cleanup. 
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